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This week’s attendance  
superstars are: 

 

FSDT 97% 
2E 96% 
3B 98% 

Reading Raffle 

This week’s winners 

is: 

Max 3B 

 

PE Stars 
This week’s class win-

ner was: 

3L 
Well done for showing our 

Sports values 

Christian Value: Love       Learning Behaviour:  Independence         Worship Theme:   What is Love? 

As January comes to a close, we are starting to see a little 
more light  in the sky and what a difference that makes to 
all our lives. Although Spring isn’t on our doorstep the first 
signs are on their way and it lifts the heart a little. 

This week has seen us busily preparing for our Wellbeing Week with a tremen-
dous range of activities arranged in school for the week beginning 7th Febru-
ary. This week really gives both pupils and staff a chance to reflect on their own 
wellbeing and understand how important it is and a range of activities that can 
help. Our whole week would not be possible without the support of the Kib-
worth Wellbeing Team and Rachel and Sarah in particular. If you would like to 
join their group or offer support please contact the school office. 
In school, we have had some volcanic activity this week. Year 3 have been mak-
ing volcanoes and seeing how they erupt using household substances! There 
was plenty of ‘bubbling lava’ but luckily no ash cloud. Amongst the fun, the 
children have been also seeing the serious side of people living near volcanoes 
and have been learning about the damage that has been caused in Tonga. 
We have been delighted to finally get our year 5 children off to the Space Cen-
tre today. They had a great visit and came back enthusiastically sharing their 
amazing knowledge. I’m sure we’ll find out more next week! 
Please remember that Parent Meetings are available to book via School Cloud. 
These are a valuable chance for you to talk about your child’s progress with the 
class teacher. Have a good weekend. 

 

This week’s points totals are: 

Ireland =  1338 
Morrison =  1286 
Welton =  1185 

  

** Save the Date** 

‘Wear What Makes YOU Happy Day’ 

Thursday 10th February 

To round off Wellbeing Week the children are invited to wear whatever makes them 

happy and if that includes their school uniform then that’s fine with us. 

Pray for Schools 
 

 

Pray for Schools brings together, people from  at least 4 different church communities, 
to pray for all that our local schools mean to us.  
Here are some Inspiring quotes from this week’s meeting; 
Jn 1 -Jesus invites his followers to where he is staying, they bring others and so the 
message of love is spread 
Jn 17 -Jesus prays for us and gives us his love and glory within us so we can stand firm 
and unite for all that is good. 
Jn 8 - God doesn’t label or condemn us, nor should we judge others. We are all wonder-
fully and beautifully made. 

 We lift our eyes to You and You pour out your spirit afresh 

 for the teaching in our schools, which builds the understanding of faith, love and 
acceptance 

 For where there are struggles with staffing levels, cover for breaks and planning. 

 SEN provision at this difficult time  

 Blessing of His Peace       Amen 

** Save the Date** 
There will be two evening Zoom prayer meetings  during ‘Love 
our School’ fortnight in February at 8pm on Monday 7th &Tues 
15th.  Further details to follow. 



 

02.02.2022 FS & Yr 6 Measurement 
programme 

07 - 10.02.2022 Parent Meetings 
07 - 10.02.2022 Wellbeing Week 
09.02.2022 Cake Sale 

09.02.2022 Yr 1 Superheroes Day 

10.02.2022 Wear What Makes You 

Happy Day 

10.02.2022 Last day of term 

 

 

 

Year 6 

Darcey 

Year 5 

Erin, Ella and Samuel 

Year 4 

Year 3 

Leo, Jay and Stanley 

Year 2 

Rosa 

Year 1 

Iris 

EYFS 

Eddy, Avery and Sonny 

 
 

 

** Save the Date** 

Next meeting Tuesday 3rd May  
at 7pm 

kpakibworth@gmail.com 

Year 2 - Getting Messy! 

In Year 2 this term, we have been enjoying our ‘Muck, Mess and Mixtures’ topic 

and reading George’s Marvellous Medicine! In Science we have been busy learn-

ing all about different materials and their properties as well as exploring them 

through experiments: we really enjoyed testing lots of different materials to see 

which would be the most effective and absorb the least water. We also have 

learnt about what a solid object is and discovered how to perform a fair test. In 

English, we are really enjoying reading George’s Marvellous Medicine and shar-

ing our creative writing. We have been busy writing our own chapter of when 

‘Grandma Gets the Medicine’ and thought of lots of crazy, wonderful ideas of 

what could happen to her. We also have been exploring instruction writing and 

this week we have been writing our very own instructions for our own marvellous 

medicines!  

Current Vacancies 
 
 
 
 

 

Midday Manager 
Information can be found  

HERE 
 

Lunchtime Supervisor 
Information can be found 

HERE 

Half Term Activity Camps 

We are very sorry that Discovery are unable to provide a half term camp 
in February.  Here are some alternatives you may like to consider. 

Cross Country Race Invitation Thursday 3rd February 

All year 3 to year 6 children are invited to take part in the  second Harborough 

Cross Country race of the season. The event is to be held at Market Har-

borough Football Club on Thursday 3rd February. 

It is a great opportunity for children of all abilities. Whether you are looking to 

test yourself and get a fantastic sense of achievement upon reaching the fin-

ishing line or want to be challenged by other competitors, this race is for you.  

If your child would like to take part please refer to the Parentmail sent on 

Tuesday (26th) and complete the permission form.  

Mr K is  looking forward to meeting you at the start line. 

 

mailto:kpakibworth@gmail.com
https://www.mynewterm.com/jobs/138358/EDV-2022-KCEPS-80178
https://www.mynewterm.com/jobs/138358/EDV-2022-KCEPS-34927

